
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER 
MARCH 6TH, 2018 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

ST. GREGORY’S BASKET COLLECTION 

STANDARDIZED TESTING IS THE WEEK OF MARCH 5TH, 2018 

ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK NOW!!!! 
FACTS TUITION ASSISTANCE FOR 2018-2019  

(ROUND 1 IS COMPLETE, DEADLINE FOR ROUND 2 IS ) 
 

PTA NEWS 
 

SAINT PETER SCHOOL STORE 

SAINT PETER SCHOOL STORE PRICE LIST 

FIRST ANNUAL CORNHOLE TOURNAMENT & BBQ 

CORNHOLE TOURNAMENT & BBQ REGISTRATION FORM 

EASTER MONDAY GIFT AUCTION -  

EASTER MONDAY GIFT AUCTION -  

EASTER MONDAY GIFT AUCTION –  
 

SPORTS NEWS 

IT’S TIME TO PLAY BALL!! 

PEE WEE TRACK – GRADES K-4 

JV/VARSITY TRACK – GRADES 4-8 

 
There WILL BE a Green Communication Folder today: 

 

EASTER MONDAY GIFT AUCTION TICKETS 
 

 
WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG 

 

http://www.stpschool.org/


SCHOOL NEWS 
February, 2018 

 
Dear Saint Peter School Families, 
 
 Thank you for your continuous support of Saint Gregory’s Food Pantry. 
Our most recent donations were delivered by third grade parents. 
 
 Our next project is to collect donations for Easter. Volunteers at the 
pantry have asked that this year we send completed Easter baskets, not 
items to be made into Easter baskets as we have done in the past. Putting 
together the baskets takes more time and volunteers than are available. If 
a family would like to donate a completed basket, this would be most 
welcome.  
 
 We were reminded that nonperishables are always needed. Perhaps 
this year we can donate Easter dinner foods or any food items you think 
will be enjoyed by the many families receiving help at this time. The need 
is great and all donations are much appreciated. 
 
  All of our classes will be collecting your donations to be delivered to 
Saint Gregory’s. Should your family wish to fill and wrap a basket, it would 
be gratefully accepted and delivered with all of our food donations. All 
donations are due by March 19. 
 
 Thank you for your continuous generosity. Your children are learning 
so much from you about doing God’s will by helping others. God bless you 
during this holy Lenten season. 
 

                                                                             Sincerely, 
 

                                            Mrs. Scotto and Mrs. Palazzo 
 

  



          Saint Peter School  
        415 Atlantic Ave 

             Point Pleasant Beach, NJ 08742 

            732-892-1260    stpschool.org 

               

 
      

 

 

 

IOWA ASSESSMENT STANDARDIZED TESTING IS 
THE WEEK OF MARCH 5TH, 2018. 

 
 
 
 
 

WE REQUEST THAT: 
 

 No child is tardy during this testing week. 

 

 No child is absent during this testing week (unless sick). 

 

 Please schedule NO doctor appointments during this 
testing week. 

 

 Please schedule NO vacations during this testing week. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Respect*Reverence*Responsibility 

In accordance with our Catholic Identity and rooted in Gospel values, it is the mission of Saint Peter 

School to provide a community of faith in which students will develop spiritually, intellectually, 

physically, socially and emotionally. 

  

ANCHORED in FAITH  



 

 

 

 

 
 

Saint Peter School Yearbook 

2017-2018  
 

Get Your Yearbook NOW! 
Order your St. Peter Yearbook online by 

March 16, 2018 
Log onto the  

Saint Peter Website  
 

Click 

 

on the left side of the home 

page or just click here! 

http://www.stpschool.org/
http://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productBrowse/1056580/Saint-Peter-School/2018-Yearbook/2017100604302698361/CATALOG_SHOP/;jsessionid=C3B162BC31CB4CA9DE873A280A63F030
http://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productBrowse/1056580/Saint-Peter-School/2018-Yearbook/2017100604302698361/CATALOG_SHOP/;jsessionid=C3B162BC31CB4CA9DE873A280A63F030


 
 

 
FACTS On-Line Application 

 
 

FACTS TUITION ASSISTANCE 

 

Round 1 application process is complete. 
 

 

The deadline for Round 2 is  

May 18, 2018. 
 

 

 

 

In order to be considered for tuition 

assistance at all, you MUST apply for 

FACTS, no exceptions. 
  

https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3KMMX
https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3KMMX


PTA NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Peters Logo Items such as, Pens, Pencils 

(scented), Rulers, Crayons, Glue Sticks, 

Erasers, SPS Hats and Wallets are all 

available at the Saints School Store. During 

lunch, once per month, the store will be open 

to all students!   

      
Date-    MARCH 9th, 2018. 
  



 Cap Erasers-  .05 

 Crayons-  1.25 

 Index Cards- .50 

 Grippers- .25 

 Highlighters-  .75 

 Mechanical Pencils-.75 (refills-.50) 

 Mini Fun Erasers-  .-05 

 Mini Notepads-  .75 

 Protractor-  .50 

 Red/ Black Pens-  25 

 Ruler-  .50 

 Sharpeners-.50 

 Small Sharpeners-  .35 

 Sharpener/ Eraser Combo-  1.00 

 St. Peters Bookmark-  1.00 

 St. Peters Pens-  1.00 

 St. Peters Pencils-  .20 

 St. Peters Recycle Bags-  3.00 

 St. Peters Snow Hats-  5.00 

 St. Peters Wallets-  4.00 

 St. Peters Water Bottle-  2.00 

  



Please Join Us For Our FIRST ANNUAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hosted by St. Peter’s PTA  

 

In the St. Peter’s School Gymnasium 

 415 Atlantic Avenue 

 Point Pleasant Beach, NJ 08742  

March 24, 2018 

Doors open at 2pm, bags fly at 3pm 

 

$$$Cash prize for the winning team$$$ 

 

Exciting Items to be raffled off include: 

 

 A new custom made Regulation Corn-Hole Set! (a $350 value) 

 A brand new custom made Salt Water Fishing Rod and Penn Spinning Reel (over 

$300 value) 

 Jenkinson’s Aquarium Tickets  

 and a Cash 50/50 Raffle! 

 

$60 per Team entry fee 

$20 each non-participating adult 

$8 each child (kids under 5 free) 

Games and Activities for the kids! 

Food and Beverages included 

All profits to benefit St. Peter’s School 

Limited space available.  Pre-registration a must for players. 

To register contact Tina Elliott at tinabe227@gmail.com no later than 

March 14
th

. 

  

& 

mailto:tinabe227@gmail.com


Saint Peter PTA  

Family Corn-Hole Tournament and BBQ  

Registration Form 

 

Names of Players:    _________________________________________ 

 _________________________________________ 

Team Name:             _________________________________________ 

 

Number of non-participating Adults:    ______________________ 

Number of Children (age 5 – 15):          ______________________ 

Phone #:                    _________________________________________ 

Email:                        _________________________________________ 

Please make checks payable to St. Peter PTA 

Mail to: Att.  Tina Elliott 

St. Peter School 

415 Atlantic Avenue 

Point Pleasant Beach, NJ 

08742 

  



 

Easter Monday Gift Auction 
Class Baskets 

Please donate items that relate to your child’s class theme for the gift baskets and 

help make the gift auction a success! 

 

Students can bring donations to their classroom or parents can bring donations to 

the March PTA meeting.  Thank you for your support! 

 

 

Kindergarten Baby Basket (neutral) 

First Grade Family Game/Movie Night 

Second Grade Dog Lover’s Basket 

Third Grade Beach/Pool Fun 

Fourth Grade Gardening Basket 

Fifth Grade Coffee/Tea Basket 

Sixth Grade Baking Basket 

Seventh Grade Camping Basket 

Eighth Grade Spa at Home 
 

  



 

CALLING ALL 

FAMILIES 
Please consider donating to the Easter Monday Gift Auction, 

either individually or with a group!  This is one of our largest 

fundraisers and we depend on this event to help the PTA reach 

its annual goal. 
 

WISH LIST 
Gaming Systems 

Wide screen televisions  

Golf Clubs 

Bicycles 

Patio Furniture 

BBQ Grill  

Ipads 

Use of timeshares 

Broadway/Talk show tickets 

Weekend get-a-ways 

Designer Bags  

Gift Card 

ANYTHING ELSE THAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO WIN AT A GIFT AUCTION!!!! 
CONTACT LINDA (848-448-3600) OR VICKIE (848-448-8382) for more information 

  



IT’S ART CONTEST TIME! 
 

 DESIGN THE PROGRAM COVER FOR THE 

EASTER MONDAY CARD PARTY 
  

THIS YEARS THEME IS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

YOUR DRAWING MUST REFLECT THE CHOSEN THEME IN SOME WAY 
  

ENTRIES MUST BE RECEIVED BY 

MARCH 23, 2018 
  

Instructions: 

USE ONLY DARK INK, DARK PENCIL OR DARK MARKER—NO COLORS 

USE ONLY WHITE PAPER 

WRITE YOUR NAME AND GRADE ON THE BACK OF THE DRAWING 

ALL ENTRIES BECOME PROPERTY OF ST. PETER SCHOOL 
  

DRAWING MUST BE DONE ON 5 ½ X 8 ½” PAPERS 

(ONE HALF A STANDARD SIZE PIECE OF PAPER) 
 

*DRAWING MUST INCLUDE THE FOLLOWING LETTERING* 
 

ST. PETER SCHOOL PTA 
EASTER MONDAY CARD PARTY 2018 

“SPRING FLING” 
 

RETURN ALL ENTRIES TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE— 

ATTENTION: LINDA REHRER 

PLEASE CONTACT ME AT 848-448-3600 WITH ANY QUESTIONS  

GOOD LUCK!!! 

  



 

SPORTS NEWS 

 

Baseball Registration & Parents Meeting 
Friday, March 2 
5:30-6:30pm 
* Open to boys in grades 5 and 6 

 

 
 

 
 
Softball Registration  
& Parents Meeting 
Thursday, March 1 
6:30-7:30pm 
* Open to girls in grades 5 thru 8 

 
 

Location:  School Gymnasium 
Bring your glove (NO CLEATS!) 

 
If you cannot attend these sessions but would like to play, contact 

Athletic Director sports@stpschool.org 
  

mailto:sports@stpschool.org


Practices begin early April at Antrim School Track  

ALL SPORTS FORMS MUST BE COMPLETED 

BEFORE PARTICIPATING 

 A NOTARIZED medical release 

 Membership Permission 

 A current sport physical 

 See the Sports link on the St. Peter School website to download 
forms.  

There is a $25.00 fee, payable to the SPS Sports Council only if your child did 

not participate in Cross Country.  

Contact the Athletic Dept. if interested in joining the team! 

sports@stpschool.org 

COACHES WANTED!! 

NO TRACK EXPERIENCE NECESSARY 

 
 
  

mailto:sports@stpschool.org


 

Are you interested in running 
JV/Varsity  

Spring Track? 

WHO:     Boys and Girls Grades *4-8   
      (4th  Graders may participate in either Pee-Wee or JV Track)  
WHEN:  First practice – Early April  

ALL SPORTS FORMS MUST BE COMPLETED 

BEFORE PARTICIPATING 

 A NOTARIZED medical release 

 Membership Permission 

 A current sport physical 

See the Sports link on the St Peter School website for forms 

Fee:  $50.00 – payable to St Peter Sports Council  
*Applicable if you have not participated in sports this 
school year  

Coaches Needed!! 
No Running Experience Necessary! 

 
Contact the Athletic Dept. to sign-up --  sports@stpschool.org 

 

mailto:sports@stpschool.org

